From: Pierre Poilievre [mailto:contact@pierre4pm.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 7:28 PM

To:

Subject: Thank you for your message

Thank you for your message. | appreciate that you reached out to me with your concerns, and
| apologize for my delay in getting back to you.

Prolife Canadians are welcome in our party. The Conservative Party of Canada is a big tent with a
strong tradition of free votes of conscience, and | intend to maintain this status quo.

While my government will not introduce or pass a law banning abortions, there are many other
ways to support women who want to bring a child into the world. | do not believe that abortion
should be the only option available to women faced with an unexpected pregnancy.

We can ease the challenges of putting a child up for adoption by supporting women through all
nine months of pregnancy. | will also stand up against attempts by the government to attack
organizations that help pregnant women.

| believe focusing on bills that promote adoption and help pregnant women through crises would
do greater good.

Sincerely,
Pierre Poilievre



